BLAND SHIRE COUNCIL/
wedt

Date: 23 June 2014

RECEIVED

L T

NSW Planning & Infrastructure
Western Region

PO Box 58,

DUBBO NSW 2830

Att. Jenna McNabb
Dear Jenna,
RE: Withdrawal of Neeld Street Planning Proposal (PP_2013_BLAND_001_00)

As per our discussion, | wish to confirm that Council resolved the following at the June
meeting:

13062014 RESOLVED on the motion of Cr Lord seconded Cr Monaghan that the current B6
zoning remain unchanged for the whole Neeld Street area. CARRIED.

In consideration of the above resolution, Council hereby formally withdraws the Neeld Street
Planning Proposal referenced PP_2013_BLAND_001_00.

Should you have any enquires in regard to the abovementioned matter, please do not
hesitate to contact Council's Manager Development Services Mr Guy Marchant on
6979 0281.

Yours faithfully
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